S for IT to leave for Shenzhen for
Mainland/Hong Kong Science and
Technology Co-operation Committee
meeting

The Secretary for Innovation and Technology, Mr Nicholas W Yang, will
leave for Shenzhen tomorrow morning (December 3) for the 14th meeting of the
Mainland/Hong Kong Science and Technology Co-operation Committee.

The Mainland/Hong Kong Science and Technology Co-operation Committee is
tasked to organise and co-ordinate technological exchanges and co-operation
between the two places. The upcoming meeting will be co-chaired by Mr Yang
and the Vice Minister of Science and Technology, Professor Huang Wei.

Mr Yang will return to Hong Kong in the afternoon on the same day.


http://www.government-world.com/s-for-it-to-leave-for-shenzhen-for-mainland-hong-kong-science-and-technology-co-operation-committee-meeting/
http://www.government-world.com/s-for-it-to-leave-for-shenzhen-for-mainland-hong-kong-science-and-technology-co-operation-committee-meeting/
http://www.government-world.com/s-for-it-to-leave-for-shenzhen-for-mainland-hong-kong-science-and-technology-co-operation-committee-meeting/
http://www.government-world.com/s-for-it-to-leave-for-shenzhen-for-mainland-hong-kong-science-and-technology-co-operation-committee-meeting/

